
 
LOVE God    LOVE Neighbour    LOVE Self  

 
ST. CHAD’S CofE NURSERY & INFANT SCHOOL 

Gordon Road, Derby DE23 6WR 
Tele: 01332 345997  

E-mail:  admin@stchads.derby.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Ms. K Leach 

 

                         
13th September, 2022 
Ref: 000240 

 
SCHOOL CLOSURE: MONDAY, 19th SEPTEMBER 

BANK HOLIDAY FOR THE STATE FUNERAL OF THE QUEEN  
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am writing to confirm that school will be closed to all staff and children on Monday, 19th 
September 2022. As shared with you all via Class Dojo. This has been announced as a Bank 
Holiday for the state funeral of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II. 
 
Your child may have already spoken about some of the special Collective Worships that have 
taken place in school following this sad news. We are incredibly proud of the compassion and 
respect that our young children have shown over the past few days.  
 
Please can I add a gentle reminder that during this period of national mourning (8th September 
to 18th September) and excluding the 19th September, we will expect your child to attend 
school as normal. However, if they are unable to do so for any reason, please notify the school 
of your child’s absence by following the usual procedure.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Mrs Lambert in our main school office on 
01332 345997 or admin@stchads.derby.sch.uk  

 
Kind regards, 

 
Ms. K Leach            
Headteacher 
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